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Visa requirement for nationals of Peru postponed until 6 May 2024

Executive summary

On 18 April 2024, the Mexican government announced that
the implementation of the visa requirement for nationals of
Peru who travel to Mexico for business or tourism purposes
has been postponed until 6 May 2024.

Key developments

This follows the announcement of the Peruvian government
that it had rescinded its decision to require Mexican nationals
to obtain a visa prior to entry into Peru. For more information
regarding the new visa requirement for Peruvian nationals,
click here.

Impact on employers
Employers that deploy Peruvian business travelers to Mexico
may plan accordingly to mitigate business disruptions.

Key steps

EY will continue to monitor these developments. Should you
have any questions, we encourage you to contact one of our
immigration professionals.
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